
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                   13th November, 2013 
 
MEMBER NEWS 
 
Please continue to make our prospective members feel welcome. They are very keen, 
and are working hard to become part of CKC, but still need all the encouragement 
that you can give them. 
 
Remember that rehearsals for the month of November are at Macarthur Girls High. : 
1-19 Macarthur St., Parramatta. Enter from Stewart St. NO SUPPERS 
 
Everyone should be off paper for the new Christmas carol “All I want for Christmas 
is you”. Remember that if you are not, then the expectation is that you will stand off 
the risers. 
  
Last week we had a most productive and enjoyable rehearsal. We worked in front of 
mirrors, and could see how we appear to audiences. For some, who have never 
worked this way before, it took us out of our comfort zone. By the end of the 
evening, however, most people met the challenge admirably. Heather will be back 
this week, and we will be challenged further. Working like this develops our 
confidence in performances. 
 
Please continue to revise the Christmas carols listed below. 
 
All I want for Christmas is you 
Christmas chopstix 
Do you hear what I hear 
Have yourself a merry little Christmas 
It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas 
Jingle bell rock 
Jingle bells 
Silent night 
The little drummer boy 
The secret of Christmas 
Various themes of “Fa-la-la” 
We need a little Christmas 
 

We are creative musicians who inspire with heart, soul and musical excellence. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 



If you have not yet signed up for the Christmas gigs could you please do that ASAP. 
We can always do with extra people. It makes us look keen, and more professional. 
 
Just thought you’d like to know … 
 
We had a very enjoyable and profitable jewellery party. Thank you Alison for organising 
that with your friend, and thank you to the girls who helped on the day. 
 
Our Christmas raffle is on again. There are some great prizes. If you have not yet been 
approached to sell tickets, you can always see Liz Vrhovsec first. 
 
Liz also needs volunteers for the last Bunnings Sausage Sizzle of the year on Sunday 1st 
December. 
 



DIARY DATES 
 
NOVEMBER  
Thursday 28th City of Sydney carols 6pm arrival 
 
 
DECEMBER 
Sunday 1st  Bunnings Sausage sizzle at Dural 
Wednesday 4th  Royal Sydney Yacht Squadron Singout 
Thursday 5th  Royal Sydney Yacht Squadron Singout  
Thursday 12th  City of Sydney carols 6pm arrival 
Wednesday 18th  CKC Christmas Party 
 

2014 
 
February 2014  
Friday 28th Residential retreat at St Joseph’s with Dale Syverson 
 
March 
Saturday 1st – Sunday 2nd Residential retreat at St. Jospeph’s. 
 
 
 
 
 
Suggestion Box 
You will find the suggestion box in the kitchenette near the hot water dispenser.  I have 
already received several suggestions, and these will be presented at the next 
Management Team meeting.  
 
 
 


